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 8th Grade Step Up Ceremony  
May 27 

1:30 
Danville High School Auditorium  





 

Nurse Gabi 

To one of the most            
giving, caring, 
thoughtful person I 
know!                                    
Enjoy your week : )                                                                
I APPRECIATE YOU                
as a coworker and a won-
derful friend. You do an 
amazing job!  

Felicia Davis 

Thanks for taking such great care of our students and 
staff. We are blessed to have her here.                                                                                                                             

Jen McGuire 

  

Nurse Gabi,                                                                                                                  
Thank you will never be enough to express my gratitude to you.                                
I appreciate everything that you do. You go above and beyond for these students 

and their needs.  Your students and I love you very much  

Joselyn        

Ok ! Nurse Gabi is wonderful ! 
She always takes such good 
care of our students !                                                                                                 
Her calm demeanor and             
expertise are invaluable                
We Love                    
Nurse Gabi .   

Lisa Montalvo 

Nurse Gabi is the 

best !                                
Toni Smith          

The world needs more 
nurses like you. NRMS is 
blessed to have you as 
their nurse. You brighten 
everyone’s day with your 
gentle but stern voice you 
go above and beyond for 
the whole school.  Your 
compassion and                       
dedication is unmatched 
and doesn’t go unnoticed 
at least in my book. 
Thank you for all that 
you do.                                                                           
Much love  J.Collier  

To nurse Gabi,                                            
a selfless woman who takes on 
being the best nurse every 
day! Thank you for all that you 
do for NRMS. Your dedication 
to the staff and students 
doesn’t go unnoticed by me! I 
love you as a person and 
nurse. Happy Nurse’s Week to 
the best nurse I know!                          

Love Mrs. Mcgee  





As we move through May, our school is recognizing Mental Health Awareness 
Month, a time to emphasize the importance of emotional well-being for all students 
and families. Supporting mental health is just as vital as physical health and we are 
committed to foster a safe, supportive environment where students can thrive.   

Each Monday this month, students have the opportunity to participate in a brief                            
Mental Health Check-In to help them reflect on their feelings and access additional                
support if needed. We encourage you to talk with your child about the importance of 
self-care and open conversations around mental health . 

Our school social workers, Ms. Carey and Ms. Free, along with our guidance                 
counselors, Ms. Helferich and Mr. Ferber, are always available to support students 
and families. Please feel free to reach out to them  if your child needs extra support or 
if you have any concerns.  

Together, we can help our students build resilience, confidence, and healthy habits                                 
that will serve them well beyond the classroom.   

School Social Workers              Guidance Counselors 

7th grade: Ms. Carey 217-444-3495       7th grade: MS. Helfrich 217-444-3418                       
8th grade: Ms. Free 217-444-3470       8th grade: Mr. Ferber 217-444-3421 

 



Talmadge “Tre” Brown - 8th grade  

Yariah Shaw-8th Grade  
Yariah shows up and gets her work done daily. She is always up for the challenge 
and completes all assignments.  

Tre has become a class leader this year and goes above and beyond any         
reasonable expectation for a student of his age to help other students and      
myself succeed. Not only is he a great musician, he also is an extremely friendly 
and positive influence on myself and the students around him wherever he goes.  

He tries his best in class.  He gets along well with other students and follows 
classroom and school rules.  

Kaleb Tuel -7th Grade  

Leah Dillon  - 7th Grade  

Leah is kind to everyone.  She is hard working, and always comes prepared to 
class. She is a stellar student.  

Amre is always helpful and although her plate is overflowing she always finds 
time to help out with any problems that may arise.  

North Ridge is lucky to have her. 

 

Amre Carey- Social Worker  







Builders Club Newsletter May 2025 

We are looking for club members for next year. Parents, if your child is interested in                
participating in community and school service projects, please send an email to 
delzellk@danville118.org. Our meetings are twice a month on the first and third Wednesdays 
at 8:15 A.M. in the library. The Builders Club will participate in Rally at the Ridge on                
Thursday, May 1, 2025, and are looking forward to speaking with incoming seventh graders! 

The Builders Club continues to collect General Mills Box Tops for Education. This program 
is now electronic with your grocery receipts being scanned into their app. The process is 
very easy! Please add the app to your phone and scan your grocery receipts for North Ridge 
Middle School! Contact Mrs. Delzell if you have problems or questions with the Box Tops 
app. The money we collect from the box tops will help fund our service projects. 

On Wednesday, May 7th, we will meet at 8:15 AM in the library to set up the staff lounge for 
Teacher Appreciation Week. Our club will be providing snacks for the staff on this day. 

The Builders Club continues to oversee the recycling program at our school. In honor of 
Earth Day last month, we had an outside clean-up around the school. We sat outside for a     
little snack afterwards. 

The final meeting dates for the Builders Club this school year are: 

Wednesday, May 7th 8:15 A.M. in the library/ Set up for Teacher Appreciation Week 

Wednesday, May 21st 8:15 A.M. in the library/ Final meeting of the school year 

Year-end Celebration and certificates/ The advisors will provide breakfast treats! 

Wednesday, May 28th Extra Meeting (OPTIONAL) for final recycling pick up at 8:15 A.M. 
in the library 
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